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Regulatory Alert – Egypt 
4G LTE now permitted in Egypt  

 

The Egyptian Regulator, National Telecommunications Regulatory Authority (NTRA) has 

confirmed that 4G LTE is now permitted in Egypt. The 4G LTE bands open in Egypt are 

B1, B3, B8 and B28. 

 

PCS have been advised that there is no change to Type Approval process for cellular 

host devices – it remains the case that Type Approvals for cellular host devices must be 

obtained via a local testing process. The NTRA have also confirmed that there will be no 

impact to already approved devices.  

 

NTRA have informed PCS that details regarding the introduction of 4G technology in 

Egypt have not yet been published on their official website. 

 
PCS will continue to monitor any developments and will keep customers updated once 

any additional information is made available. 

 

For additional information regarding this alert, please contact: 

Alice Nichols 

Product Compliance Specialists 

Email: alice@productcompliancespecialists.com   
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